
 

 

IN APPRECIATION OF EMERGENCY 
MANAGEMENT AGENCIES 

 

As we embark on EMA Appreciation Week, I am filled with 
gratitude and admiration for the incredible work every one of 
you does to ensure the safety and resilience of our 
communities. From coordinating emergency responses to 
implementing preparedness measures, your dedication and 
expertise are the backbone of our state's emergency 
management efforts. 

EMA Appreciation Week provides us with a valuable opportunity 
to shine a spotlight on the vital role that emergency 
management professionals play in safeguarding our 
communities. Your tireless efforts often go unnoticed, but they 
are crucial in times of crisis. Whether responding to natural 
disasters, managing public health emergencies, or coordinating 
multi-agency responses, your commitment to serving and 
protecting our residents is commendable. 

At the state level, we recognize the immense importance of your 
work and are deeply grateful for your unwavering dedication. As 
we celebrate EMA Appreciation Week, let us take a moment to honor and appreciate the sacrifices you 
make and the challenges you overcome daily in the name of public safety. 

Thank you for your continued service and dedication to the safety and well-being of our communities. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Moran 
Emergency Management & Preparedness Director 


